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FLORIOA POWER 8 LIGHT COMPANY

L-84-I54
June 19, 1984

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Re: St. Lucie Unit Nos. I & 2
Docket Nos. 50-335 & 50-389
Fire,Bri ade Trainin

Florida Power & Light Company letters L-84-I29, dated May I5, l 984 and
L-84-I30, dated May 2l, l984, requested changes to the St. Lucie Plant Units I &
2 technical specifications respectively. The requests were made to obtain more
consistency between the technical specifications, to incorporate Generic Letter
83-43 recommendations on the reporting requirements of IO CFR 50.72 and 50.73,
and on Unit I in accordance with FPL letter L-64-67 dated March 8, l984, to
include specifications on overtime restrictions and reporting of challenges to
safety and relief valves. All of the changes were determined to be administrative
in nature.

Although a change involving Technical Specification 6.4.2 was proposed in the
application for Unit I, a further change which deletes Technical Specification
6.4.2 was not identified in either of the applications, but should have been
included with them. This specification, regarding Fire Brigade training, is
unnecessary in that IO CFR Part 50, Appendix R, Section III.I. specifies the
requirements for Fire Brigade Training, that includes instruction, practice, drills,
and records. Since the requirements for fire brigade training are specified in NRC
regulations, there is no need to retain a specific technical specification.

Therefore, it is requested that in your review of the proposed license amendments,
you consider deletion of Technical Specification 6.4.2.

Very truly yours,

J. W. Williams, Jr.
Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy
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